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Absentee Voting Hours on Saturday, July 30  

for August 2 Election  

 

Springfield, MO - Greene County Clerk Shane Schoeller announces to Greene 

County registered voters that in-person absentee voting will be available this 

Saturday, July 30 from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. for those eligible voters who are 

unable to go to their regular polling place on Tuesday, August 2. Voters who are 

eligible to vote absentee will be able to visit the Greene County Elections Center at 

1126 N. Boonville Ave. in Springfield or the Office of the County Clerk in the 

Historic Courthouse, Room 113. Voters who plan to vote absentee are reminded to 

please be sure to bring a valid form of identification. Absentee voting hours will 

also be available from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Monday, August 1.    

 

Questions about absentee voting should be directed to the Office of the County 

Clerk at 417-868-4060 or elections@greenecountymo.gov.  

 

Sample ballots for the August 2 election, as well as a composite of candidates and 

issues, are available in the Office of the County Clerk or online at 

https://vote.greenecountymo.gov/.  

 

Follow Us on Twitter: @greenecovotes 
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